
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Community Naming - Glencrest Hills CF No 17-0102

Steve Rostam <steve.rostam@lacity.org> Wed, Mar 8, 2017 at 9:29 AM
To: Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>
Cc: Xenia Smith <xenia.smith@lacity.org>, Jasmin San Luis <jasmin.sanluis@lacity.org>, Zaki Mustafa 
<zaki.mustafa@lacity.org>

Hello Mr. Williams
The request for the new community name has been reviewed by LADOT and the Department does not see any issues 
with the new community name or boundaries.

Thank You

Steve

Steve Rostam, P.E.
Transportation Engineer 
East Valley District

Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
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The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or 
its Proprietary Departments and is intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received 
this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise authorized to receive this 
information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

On Wed, Feb 1, 2017 at 3:24 PM, Xenia Smith <xenia.smith@lacity.org> wrote: 
Hello Steve,

Please see attached RLATS for necessary response by 02/28/17. 

Thank you,

Xenia Smith
Senior Administrative Clerk
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